Notice of Public Hearing
Town of Osceola
Polk County, WI

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of Osceola on
July 2, 2024, beginning at 6:30 pm at the Town of Osceola Town Hall, located at 516 East Ave
No, Dresser, WI to consider action on an ordinance to adopt the Town of Osceola
Comprehensive Plan 2030. The purpose of the public hearing is to accept public comments on
the Town of Osceola Plan Commission’s recommended version of the plan herein called the
“‘Recommended Plan”.

The public may view the “Recommended Plan” on the Town of Osceola website at:
www.townofosceola.com. A copy of the “Recommended Plan” is also available at the Town Hall.
Interested parties may also obtain a copy of the plan by contacting the Town Clerk at 715-755-
3060, ext. 1 or via email at clerk@townofosceola.com.

During the Public Hearing, the public is invited to speak on the Recommended Plan. If you
cannot attend the Public Hearing, you may submit written comments to the Town Clerk before
12 p.m. on July 2 comments will become part of the record. The Public Hearing shall be closed
when all interested parties in attendance have had an opportunity to offer comment. Upon the
close of the Public Hearing, comments will be considered by the Town Board and possible
action on adoption of the plan by ordinance.

Dated this 29" day of May, 2024
Dani Pratt, Clerk Town of Osceola
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